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Townsend, Erle

From: Kate <tirequeen09@mityfine.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:05 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Our house hold all born and raised in this beautiful state are very disappointed in the idea of 

being forced to drive ANY particular vehicle. 

We are all against a mandate of electric vehicles. 

We are all for a constitutional republic. To make our own decisions is to live in a free society. 

May GOD bless Maine and may GOD bless the United States of America. 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


